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TRICHOPTERA ^NEWSLETTER

No. 4 October 1977

Dear Trichopterologist,

This Newsletter comes later than expected "because of the
lack of manuscripts. However, it is now hoped that it can
"be issued twice a year, following the decision to include'
literature references.

The reference journals in general use are far from compiete.
For compiling Trichoptera literature it is proposed that
every reference which comes to my knowledge will be noted
in the Newsletter, arranged according to the year of publi=
cation and alphabetically under the authors' names. Any
reader who knows of a publication not in the list is asked
to send a reprint or at least the reference to me, so that
it can be included in the next issue. It is thus hoped,
with a minimum expense of time and money, to get a much
more complete literature survey than.in existing journals. .
This number starts with 1975; other years will be added later.

This number contains the reports of two meetings, other
information and additions to the list of workers on Trichoptera,
Please note also the announcement of a small regional
meeting in Bavaria.

During the last few months the following important new
books have been issued: A TAXONOMIC AND ZOOGEOGRAPHIC STUDY
OF TASMANIM CADDIS-FLIES by A.Neboiss (Mem.Nat .Mus.
Victoria 38? 208 pp., 3 pis.) and LARVAE OF THE NORTH
AMERICAN CADDISFLY GENERA by Glenn B.Wiggins (University
of Toronto. Press, Toronto and Buffalo, 401 pp.).

In May and June of this year I continued my field studies
on Mediterranean mountain streams by visiting Crete and the
four larger Ionian Islands. In September I had the
opportunity to work at the Zoological Institute in Lenin=
grad and to see the large collection there which was
built up by A.V.Martynov and continued by S.G.Lepniova.
This collection is in perfect order thanks to the care
of L.A.Zhiltzova and her assistant, Mrs.Tetjujeva.
Mrs. Zhiltzova also enabled me to see the collection of
Fedtschenko which is the property of the Zoological
Institute of Moscow University. This small but important
collection is in relatively good condition. Several • •
nomeneiatorial changes may result from this study.

Please do not hesitate to send me short manuscripts. for the
Newsletter about anything that could be -of interest to
other Trichopterologists.

With kind regards and best wishes for the holidays and for
a successful year in 1978?

Yours sincerely, Hans Malicky
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